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Say farewell to Tragically Hip at simulcast event

	If you were one of the many people left disappointed after missing out on a ticket for the Tragically Hip's farewell tour, community

organizers are coming together to bring you the next best thing.

Plans are in the works to simulcast the iconic Canadian group's final concert at a local Aurora park on August 20.

Event organizers plan to give you the full concert experience with not only the simulcast, but a live band and a beer garden.

For more information on the event, watch this space, and check back in next week's edition of The Auroran.
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